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Cmdr. Jill Stevenson  

                                                                                
    
Ex. O. Yvonne De La Pena 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

         Treasurer  

     Doug Sherman 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer: Doug Sherman  Bills are paid, and we have 

money. State lease has been paid for the Island. 

 Executive Officer: Yvonne de a Pena  

Legislative  Yvonnes report can be found below. 

 

Port Captain: Gerrit Dyke  

Tiki is reporting the cheapest fuel on this end of the delta. 

Tiki also has Deisel fuel now.  
 

Public Relations: Jill Stevenson 

Reports that the sites are being updated and current.  

 

Safety: Ray de la Pena  

No Report. 

 We would like to thank you to Ray and Yvonne for the 

excellent Safety demonstration on the AED over the 

Labor Day Weekend. 

 

 

Vessel Safety Check:  Doug Sherman 

48 vessel checks have passed.   

Commander: Jill Stevenson opened the meeting at     

 7:05 PM.   Pledge of Allegiance was led Doug 

Sherman. 

We have a quorum. 

Motion to approve the minutes by Gary Rogers 

Second by Doug Sherman.  Motion passed 

 

 

Bridge Officers 

Commander 

Jill Stevenson 

Jill-m-

stevenson@yaboo.com 

 

Executive Officer 

Yvonne De La Pena 

ydelapena@cpf.org 

 

Administrative Officer 

Secretary 

Bonnie Rogers 

rogersbonnie30@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Doug Sherman 

Chairman 

dougdonnasherman@gmail.

com 
VE Chairman 

Pete McCoy 

pmboatdoc@gmail.com 

Island Chairman 

Roland Bod 

4bods@att.net 

Education Officer  
 

Next Meeting 

10/13/2025 7:00 PM 

Executive Meeting  

6:45PM 
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Safety and Cruise Director 

      Ray de la Pena 

                                       

  
 

Membership Involvement 

         Susan Bod                          
         

                                     

                                     

                                     
                                  

                                  

                           

                           

    

  

      
       Island Chair 

       Roland Bod 

  

  
               Secretary                                

            Bonnie Rogers                                    

Membership Involvement: Susan Bod 

 

The BodSquad Seafood Boil was a huge success this year.  Susan  

Thanked all of the members that helped with set-up and clean-up.  

Susan is planning for an OKTOBERFEST this fall.  It is in the planning  

stage, a flyer will be out soon.  

Island Report:  Roland Bod 

 

Roland reported that he cut the weeds on the east side of the dock, in 

preparation for the seafood boil.  The docks were pressure washed, also. 

 

Roland hopes to get the docks painted before the weather sets in.  Please 

watch you email for a notice.  The island will be closed for those few days. 

 

Membership: Doug Sherman 

98 members at this time. 

Secretary:  Bonnie Rogers 

 

Website:  Doug Sherman   up and running 

Roster:  Doug Sherman    up to date 

Social Media:  Everyone 

 

 

 

 
Education Officer:  Open  

Administrative Officer:  Open 

Boating Activities:  Ray de la Pena 

No Report  

If you have any ideas for a cruise, contact Ray. 
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  Adjourned:   8:03 PM 

            

   To all the members celebrating birthdays this month!  

 
Please keep special thoughts and prayers for those members who are having health issues, facing 

surgeries and in need of special attention. 

  

 

Legislative report:   Yvonne de la Pena 

 

 

Issue Status & Latest Developments   

 

Golden Mussels Framework implemented; active inspections at select lakes; large gaps remain;         

underfunded.             

Marine Flares SB 561 Senate-passed; mandates manufacturer responsibility plans and collection sites 

Delta Conveyance Project Fast-track push ongoing; hearings in progress; strong opposition continues 

Boater Registration Fees No new updates publicly available 

E-15 Fuel / E-10 Availability AB 30 passed legislature; awaits governor sign; RBOC still pressing for 

E-10 safeguards 

 

 

 

 BodSquad Seafood Boil Pictures Below…. 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Old business: 

New Business: 

Susan Webb joined the meeting over “teams” and reported on her attending the 

National Fall Conference earlier.   

.   
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                             2025 BodSquad Seafood Boil 
 

 

         

 

 

 

                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 5 

 

                    
 

               
                                                  

 

 


